From: David Capacchione

To: Dean Gustafson; Ann-Marie Aubrey; Jill St. Clair; Jonathan Blake; Gary Martin; Alec Ethier
Cc: Carson Mislick; rangeli@killinglyschools.org; Ryan Linares; Kevin A. McCaffery; Deb Leonardo
Subject: RE: KHS Solar Project - Wetland Application #21-1525

Date: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:09:52 PM
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Good afternoon all,
| just spoke with Dean to go over the responses.

Access will need to be provided for the detention basin in order to allow for cleaning and general
maintenance.

This can certainly be a condition of approval.

Otherwise all of my concerns have been addressed.

Thank you and please call with any questions.
D. Cap.
860-779-5360

From: Dean Gustafson <dgustafson@allpointstech.com>

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 1:13 PM

To: David Capacchione <dcapacchione@killinglyct.gov>; Ann-Marie Aubrey
<aaubrey@killinglyct.gov>; Jill St. Clair <jstclair@killinglyct.gov>; Jonathan Blake
<jblake@killinglyct.gov>; Gary Martin <GMartin@killinglyct.gov>; Alec Ethier
<aethier@killinglyct.gov>

Cc: Carson Mislick <cmislick@greenskies.com>; rangeli@killinglyschools.org; Ryan Linares
<rlinares@greenskies.com>; Kevin A. McCaffery <KMcCaffery@allpointstech.com>; Deb Leonardo
<DLeonardo@allpointstech.com>

Subject: RE: KHS Solar Project - Wetland Application #21-1525

Importance: High

Good afternoon Mr. Capacchione,

Please find enclosed our responses to your comments.

Jonathan —some of the Engineering Department comments will be addressed with a revision to the
site plans. We would consider those comments to be fairly minor in nature and would request the
Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission consider a condition of approval to address those

comments with staff.

Thank you for consideration of our responses and please feel free to contact me with any further
questions or comments.

Thank you,
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Dean

DEAN GUSTAFSON
5 Professional Soil Scientist & Senior Wetland Scientist

\ ALL-POINTS D| 860.552.2033 - M| 860.984.9515 - W |

TECHMOLOGY CORPORATICONN WWW.aIIQointstech.com
567 Vauxhall Street Extension — Suite 311, Waterford, CT 06385

From: David Capacchione <dcapacchione@Kkillinglyct.gov>

Sent: Thursday, July 08, 2021 11:52 AM

To: Ann-Marie Aubrey <aaubrey@Kkillinglyct.gov>; Jill St. Clair <jstclair@killinglyct.gov>; Jonathan
Blake <jblake@killinglyct.gov>; Gary Martin <GMartin@killinglyct.gov>; Alec Ethier

<aethier@killinglyct.gov>; Dean Gustafson <dgustafson@allpointstech.com>
Subject: KHS Solar Project

Hello all,

| have attached the comments for the above referenced project.
Thank you and please call with any questions.

D. Cap.

860-779-5360
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